
 

 

 

 

 

 

August 26, 2010 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dave Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 

 

RE:  Annual Commodity Price Tracker  

 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Enclosed are the corrected revisions to Blaine Bay Refuse Inc.’s (BBR or Blaine Bay) Solid Waste Tariff 

No. 3 for Certificate No. G-145, implementing the company’s annual recycling commodity price tracker to 

return recycling revenues or charges to the customers using the most recent twelve-month period.   

 

The enclosed tariff pages have an issue date of August 11, 2010 with an effective date of October 1, 2010.  

 

The proposed residential tracker decreases the monthly charge per customer from $0.85 to a charge of 

$0.25, a decrease of $0.60.  

 

If you have any questions relating to this filing please contact me at (360) 734-3490. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ed Nikula 

Vice-President 

 

 


